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Exemplary education for all, through God's amazing grace    

Learning, Integrity, Dignity, Love, Confidence.  

Learning together, as we journey with God in Love, we act with Integrity, treat others with Dignity 

and grow in Confidence. 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,        7th September 2021 

 
Cedar class will be going swimming this term on Tuesday mornings commencing 14th September and this will 

continue until 7th December as swimming is part of the P.E. curriculum.  The sessions are from 9.30am – 10am at 

Westcroft and qualified swimming teachers instruct the children while they are in the pool.   
 

Your child will need: 

 A swimsuit (girls = one piece swimming costume, boys = trunks – the pool staff do not allow shorts or 

Bermudas) 

 Swimming hat for children with long hair 

 Towel 

 Suitable bag to carry the above 

 A waterproof coat (the children walk to and from the pool in all weathers).  

How can I help? 

We have one class teacher and one teaching assistant to walk the children to and from the pool, so we also need 3 
parents to assist and are requesting your help with this please.  You will need to be in school at 9.05am ready to 

leave promptly at 9.10am, and we should be back at school by approximately 10.30am.  If you are able to help, 

please sign the form below and return it to your child’s class teacher. Many thanks. 

Cost? 

The cost of swimming is heavily subsidised by the school and we ask for a voluntary contribution of £25 per pupil 

per term. (It costs the school £31 per child, so is already subsidised).  If you wish to contribute please pay online 
using Parentpay which is our preferred method of payment, or if you really can’t pay online then we can print a 

barcoded letter to pay cash at a Paypoint store.  Every voluntary contribution is greatly appreciated however much 

it is. Many thanks.  
 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 

Class Teacher 

REPLY SLIPS TO BE RETURNED AS SOON AS POSSIBLE IF YOU ARE ABLE TO OFFER HELP 

Parent Helpers for Swimming lessons 

 

I would like to offer help / I am unable to offer help in accompanying Cedar class to swimming lessons at 
Westcroft to and from the pool from Tuesday, 14th September – 7th December 2021. (please delete as applicable) 

 

I have made a voluntary contribution of ………… online using Parentpay towards the swimming costs / I would 

like a barcoded letter to make a contribution at the Paypoint store. (please complete as applicable) 
 

SIGNATURE PARENT/CARER:  …………………………………….   

 

NAME OF CHILD:  …………………………………… DATE:   ……………………………….. 

http://www.holytrinityjuniorwallington.com/

